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The Society for Catholic Liturgy
2007 Annual Conference

Benedict XVI and the Sacred Liturgy
Call for Papers

The 2007 annual conference of the Society for Catholic Liturgy 
will take place at the Pontifical College Josephinum in Colum-
bus, Ohio from 20 to 23 September 2007. The conference com-
mittee invites submissions for papers from scholars and pro-
fessionals in fields related to sacred liturgy. SCL members and 
non-members are welcome to submit proposals.

The topic of the conference is Benedict XVI and the Sacred 
Liturgy. Since the SCL is an interdisciplinary society, paper 
proposals from areas of theology and related fields (e.g. liturgy, 
biblical studies, patristics, church history, etc.), the social sci-
ences, sacred architecture, sacred art, and sacred music will be 
considered.

Conference presentations will be 75 minutes in length, includ-
ing 15 minutes for discussion. Papers presented will be con-
sidered for publication in Antiphon: A Journal for Liturgical 
Renewal, the journal of the Society for Catholic Liturgy. For 
stylistic guidelines for submissions to Antiphon, please visit 
www.liturgysociety.org.

Paper proposals of approximately 250 words should be emailed 
to cmchapp@adphila.org, or mailed to Dr. Carmina Magnusen 
Chapp, Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary, 100 East Wynnewood 
Road, Wynnewood, PA 19096. Proposals must be received by 
April 15, 2007. Notification of accepted proposals will be sent 
out on May 1, 2007. Presenters must register for the conference, 
and will be responsible for their own conference expenses.


